
Summer 2021 Internship Representative Joseph Morelle 

(virtual and paid) 
House Vacancy Announcement and Placement Service (HVAPS) 
 Remote/Telecommute 
 Internship   
 

 

MEM-043-21 

The D.C. Office of the Representative Joseph Morelle is currently accepting applications for a paid, 
remote internship. Interns will be asked to answer phones, research legislation, attend virtual hearings 
and briefings, and draft memoranda to the Congressman and legislative staff. As a result, interns learn 
about the legislative process and the many other functions of a congressional office. 

Ideal candidates should possess excellent communication skills, a strong attention to detail, the ability to 
work in a fast-paced environment, and a good sense of humor. New York State ties are preferred, but not 
required. 

 

To Apply: 

Interested applicants should send a resume, cover letter, a one-page writing sample, and dates of 
availability in a PDF format to Elena.Bernstein@mail.house.gov with “NY-25 Summer Internship” in the 
subject line. The deadline for applications is March 19th, but students are encouraged to submit their 
application early. 

 

https://usg.admin.12twenty.com/Companies#/Companies/104994181209

